
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
February 13, 2009 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  TE7WN422G,  Request for supercede of test report and label 
 
Please remove original test report and label uploaded on 1/21/09 and replace with rev test report and label 
uploaded 2/13/09.       
 
The reason for the request is that the original test report and label contained an incorrect device name:  High Power 
Wireless USBAdapter, it should be High  Gain Wireless USB Adapter.    
 
Thank you 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


